Miss Lucy Lewis
Columbia University
Department of Anthropology
New York, New York 10027

Dear Miss Lewis:

Thank you for your letter of May 15th expressing your interest in attending the flintknapping school this summer. I am forwarding your letter to Dr. Earl Swanson Idaho State University, the Museum, Pocatello, Idaho \$3201 for it is he who will pick the students to attend the session. Doctor Swanson has had many requests by students to attend the session and it is going to be very difficult for him to choose the five. I would suggest that you write direct to him about this.

We have tentatively set the school date for July and yesterday I told him of your letter and recommended you for the school. However, I do not have anything to say in the choosing. The plans are to have the students camp at a nearby park and ISU will furnish tents, cots, etc. Or there are reasonable motels nearby.

I do hope you will be one of the chosen five and will look forward to meeting you. Please give my sincere regards to Ed Lanning. We expect to be in New York in February and hope I will have another chance to visit with him and see his fine material.

Yours very truly,

Don E. Crabtree